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For All Your Alternative Learning Needs 

Hello! 

We are happy to let you know that Battle River School Division is once again offering 

Summer School. Summer School will be offered online. Students must have a Chromebook 

or computer to be able to complete their school work.  

Summer School begins July 4th and ends July 29th. Because you will be completing an entire 

course in only four weeks, please be prepared to spend 5-6 hours a day on your course 

work.   

Students are able to register in one course, as well as a three credit course bundle if they 

choose. There is a non-refundable $45 fee for all BRSD students. Registration will open on 

April 15th. To begin your course selection process, please go to your school website. Under 

‘Quick Links’, select ‘Online Payment and Ordering’. Sign in or create an account, if you or 

your parents haven’t created one already. You should now see the BRSD Summer School 

link! The courses visible to you are the courses that are open for registration.  

Please note that once you have submitted the online course selection and payment, you 

must complete the paper registration form and scan/email it to lhoff@brsd.ab.ca at BRACE. 

Payment and course selection only holds your spot. Without the registration form, you are 

not considered registered. Please make sure everything is completed fully, signed and 

dated, or your form will not be valid.  

Students will receive an email verification once ALL pieces of the registration process are 

received. Further information will be provided to registered students in June regarding any 

textbooks and beginning their course. Courses will open before June 30th, and students can 

begin submitting assignments on July 4th.  

Please note there is a course cap this year. If you are interested in taking one of the offered 

courses, don’t delay in registering. Registration will close no later than June 15th, but once 

courses are full, they will no longer be available.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 780-672-2205. We look forward 

to working with you at Summer School! 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Mrs. Laura Swanson 

Principal 

BRACE 

Summer School 

lswanson@brsd.ab.ca 

mailto:lhoff@brsd.ab.ca

